January 2025
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Grandparents,
Greetings from the Corpus Christi Vacation Bible School Team!

We are so excited to have your child participate in this year’s Vacation Bible School at Corpus Christi!
Our theme this year is Radical Ride: On the Wings of Prayer. A cornerstone of our journey with God is
prayer. Prayer connects us to our Creator and reminds us that we are all little sons and daughters who God
listens to, speaks to, and loves immensely. Prayer also connects us to the Communion of Saints - faithful
heroes who’ve made it to heaven and are ready to cheer us on and help us along on our journey!

This VBS is set to take your child on an unforgettable adventure, where they'll discover the true power of
prayer and how to use it to navigate the turbulence and challenge of everyday life!

Each day, your little one will board Cat.Chat Airlines for an epic Radical Ride around the world, with
Amazing Angels and Super Saints by their side. They’ll soar through thrilling, hands-on experiences with
exciting lessons on prayer at each of our five action-packed stations: games, music, crafts, faith, and
snacks. It’s going to be a whirlwind of fun, inspiration, and unforgettable moments that will leave them
flying high in faith!

The VBS camp will be running July 28-August 1, 2025 from 9:15 am to 12:30 pm. Our early bird
deadline is May 15, 2025 AND we are calling travellers of all ages (YES - even parents and grandparents
are invited - to be volunteers)! When we ride our lives on the wings of prayer, we can experience more
peace and greater joy! This ride could change your life! Get ready to buckle up and join us on this
thrilling Radical Ride adventure! You can find the registration form
https://www.ccparish.ca/vacation-bible-school

Feel free to contact Prisca Cheung at 778-994-6829 or Mirna Lewis at 778-987-6998 for additional
information.

We look forward to seeing you!
In Christ,

CC VBS team
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